
Cadent’s Connections Charging Statement

Notification of change: Effective 1st March 2022

Subject to Condition 4B(1) of our Licence requirements, Cadent must recover costs that 

we reasonably expect to incur in providing our connection services.

Charges are calculated to reflect the costs we reasonably expect to incur in carrying out 

the necessary connections work. These costs include labour, materials, and other 

expenses required to complete the work. Each cost element will carry an appropriate 

level of overhead.

From 1st March 2022, an increase of CPI(h) 4.8% is being applied to all our Connection 

Service charges. Details of these changes can be found in the Connections Charging 

Statement.
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